CITY OF PALM DESERT
STAFF REPORT

MEETING DATE: June 12, 2025
PREPARED BY:  Anthony J. Mejia, City Clerk

SUBJECT: 2025 CITY COUNCIL REGULAR MEETING SCHEDULE

RECOMMENDATION:

Approve the cancellation of the October 9, 2025, City Council meeting to allow for City Council
participation in the League of California Cities Annual Conference.

BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS:

Each year, the City Council reviews and confirms its regular meeting schedule. The 2025 League
of California Cities Annual Conference is scheduled for October 8-10, 2025, in Long Beach,
California, which conflicts with the regularly scheduled City Council meeting on October 9.

To accommodate Councilmember attendance at the conference, staff recommends canceling
the October 9 meeting and posting the appropriate public notice in accordance with the Brown
Act.

Alternatively, the City Council may choose to direct staff to return with a resolution rescheduling
the October 9 and October 23 meetings to October 15 and October 29, respectively.

Legal Review:
This report has been reviewed by the City Attorney’s Office.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
There is no financial impact associated with this action.
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